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The Basic Skills Agency 
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Thursday 14th September 2023 

 

 

To all parents in Reception – Little Wandle Reading and Phonics Workshop 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

 

We would like to invite you to an Early Reading workshop on Thursday 5th October at 2.50pm. This will 

take place in the school hall and should last approximately 45 minutes. 

 

The EYFS team will take this opportunity to share with you what your child will be learning in class as part 

of phonics and how you can support your child at home. 

 

There will also be opportunities for you to ask any questions you may have.   

 

 

 

Many thanks, 

 

Mrs Thomas 
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